
 
 
 
November 26, 2010   
 
To the organizers/attendees/participants of the Frontier Duty Free  
Association Annual Convention 2010  
 
As many of you know, Child Find Canada is a registered not for profit, charitable 
organization funded primarily through private and corporate donations. We promote 
awareness of the issues relating to missing and exploited children, and support the 
development of existing and future member organizations across Canada, believing that 
“A Missing Child is Everyone’s Responsibility”. 
 
We are so privileged to be associated with the Frontier Duty Free Association and 
honoured that as a group you have continued to support our work.   At Child Find Canada 
we feel very strongly that, with the help of the community, we can create a safer 
environment for all children to grow and develop. While we see stories of individuals 
who harm our children, we must recognize that most adults want to protect them. The 
good vastly out number the bad; and if all those healthy adults make child safety a 
priority, we will succeed in providing a nurturing environment for the benefit of all 
Canadian children. 
 
While the FDFA celebrates its 25th Anniversary in 2010, we, at Child Find Canada, 
extend a heartfelt “Thank You” for selecting us as your charity of choice.  
 
Your financial support allows us the opportunity to make a real difference in the lives of 
children, provide ongoing national case management training opportunities and meeting 
our mission and mandate.   
 

All Children have a right to be safe! 
Sincerely, 
 
Child Find Canada Inc. 
       
       Kay Rogers-Lidstone & Kathryn Anderson 
Per: 
 President  / National Co-Ordinator 
 
 

Box 237 
Oakville, Manitoba R0H 0Y0 

www.childfind.ca  childcan@aol.com 
 

http://www.childfind.ca/

